High School Entry

All families will receive a letter regarding high school entry in the coming weeks.
The national deadline for submissions is 31st October 2020.

Mobile Phones
If your child must bring a mobile phone into school with them, please provide them with a short letter or note, which includes your permission. This will be stored with their phone in their tray on their desk. Phones must be switched off before entering the playground and only turned back on once they leave the school premises.
Dates to remember

We will respond to the most up to date government advice regarding trips as we move through the year. At present, we have no trips planned for the Autumn term, but we will keep you informed as the year develops. Thank you for your continuing support.
Reading at home
Reading is a vitally important skill and as a school, we actively promote and encourage exposing children to a variety of genres and authors in school and at home. Daily independent reading, being read to and discussion of texts is crucial to your child’s educational development.
Year 6
Information for parents and carers
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Y6 are taught by Mr Ayre and Mr Green with the support of Miss Woodland and Mrs Mather
Home learning
Home learning is used to reinforce and consolidate learning. It also begins to prepare your child for the increased demands of secondary education.  If you have any queries, please contact one of the Year 6 teachers.
Home learning will be given out on Friday and be due by the following Tuesday.
You should expect your child to receive spellings every Friday, which can be found on the school website.

Our home learning will take the same format as last year. The essentials of reading and times tables should be completed daily for 5 - 10 minutes each. You can then pick and mix from the other activities on the sheet. There will also be an additional Maths challenge uploaded to the Year 6 class page each week.

Home learning will be handed in on a Tuesday at the latest. If a home learning book is not in by Tuesday, we will not be able to mark the work until the following week.
There will be no holiday home learning.
Uniform, equipment, PE and Games
All uniform should be clearly labelled. Children will be expected to come into school in their full Games kit on the appropriate days (currently Monday and Wednesday). Due to the current situation, all PE will be taught outside. This may be subject to change. No jewellery is to be worn in school with the exception of stud ear-rings, which children must be able to remove themselves. Collar length hair must be tied back (both boys and girls). 

Bookbags and equipment

Children must only bring a St. Luke’s bookbag. No rucksacks, etc.

A clear plastic pencil case containing all necessary equipment must be kept in school in their tray.
Expectations
All staff have high expectations of behaviour, presentation of work and care of equipment. Each class has an agreed charter, which has been created with the children. This sets out how we expect pupils to behave clearly and we would appreciate your support in reinforcing our school’s behaviour policy.
Lunch boxes and water bottles
Lunch boxes need to named and will be stored under your child’s desk. Children are asked to bring water to school in a named bottle with a sports cap.
Concerns
Please email admin.stlukesformby@schools.sefton.gov.uk if you have any issues or queries and we will either phone or email back as soon as we possibly can.
